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DCR Playground Designs:  

Castle Island (South Boston) 
Public Information Meeting 

Tuesday December 19th, 2023 @ 7:30pm – 8:30pm 
 

Register: https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJIrc-uorDwpH9ZbEOUuBLhcJ3VdGnMD2Q4S 
 
In this virtual public information meeting, the project team will share the renovation design for the existing Castle Island 
Playground.  The current playground is deck structures and swings in EWF (engineered wood fiber) with PIP Rubber 
pathways to the equipment.  The new playground is ground level based and has all PIP Rubber surfacing.  Special thought 
has been put in to providing all different types of play linked together in an ocean sea life theme.   This wide range of fun 
activities is designed in the hopes that all visitors to the park will find types of play they can enjoy.   
 
The public will be invited to ask questions and provide feedback on the presentation, using the Q&A functionality that will 
be available through the virtual participation platform. After the meeting, the presentation will be available for viewing 
at https://www.mass.gov/dcr/past-public-meetings.  
 
If you have agency-related questions or concerns or would like to be added to an email list to receive DCR general or 
project-specific announcements, please email Mass.Parks@mass.gov or call 617-626-4973. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reasonable accommodations for people with disabilities are available upon request. Include a description of the accommodation you will need, please 
include as much detail as you can. Also include a way we can contact you if we need more information. Please allow an adequate amount of advance 
notice prior to the meeting for your request. Last minute requests will be accepted, but we may be unable to fulfill the request. Please send an e-mail 
to Melixza G. Esenyie, ADA and Diversity Manager at the Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs at Melixza.Esenyie2@mass.gov or call 
617-872-3270. 
 

Please follow us on Twitter at #MassDCR 
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